

## HERITAGE WORKING GROUP MEETING

Wednesday 21<sup>st</sup> July 2021, 7pm

### MINUTES

Cllr T Martin	Cllr Reynolds	Cllr Irwin
Cllr Perkin	Cllr Henderson	H Goodwin

1. Apologies

Apologies were received from Cllrs Perkin and Henderson and Harold Goodwin

2. Declarations of Interest

None

3. Minutes and Matters Arising

Cllr T Martin proposed, seconded by Cllr Irwin and on being put to the meeting it was **RESOLVED to accept the Minutes of the Heritage Working Group dated 16<sup>th</sup> June 2021**

4. Town Hall Update

The Clerk gave a verbal update, works to the VIC had slowed in Jonathan Carey's absence, but the exhibition space was complete and the kitchen. The MC Advisory group is due to meet to discuss the proposal from Darius Wilson and we were on track for a Spring 2022 opening.

Cllr T Martin proposed, seconded by Cllr Irwin and on being put to the meeting it was **RECOMMENDED that payment for the charter cases be released**

5. The Queen's Platinum Jubilee

It was agreed for the Town Clerk to proceed with the setting up of a working group to arrange events for the jubilee.

6. Doors and Signage

It was agreed to look at using Henry Hatch as a theme for the exhibition space name and to come back to the next meeting with some design ideas.

It was proposed by Cllr T Martin and seconded by Cllr Irwin and on being put to the meeting it was **RECOMMENDED that funds were found to replace the front doors for security purposes**

7. Any Other Business

The Baron's outfit was discussed and enquiries will be made about any repairs that may be required.